CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

June 8, 2005


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on June 8, 2005, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Chris Reed, Betty Abraham-Kirchner, Paula Brewer, Linda Funk, Tim Issacs, Rueben Owens, Vera Priddy, Jackie Waldeck, Chastity Yates, and Alice Zoeller.

05.020
Tim Isaacs moved and Chastity Yates seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on May 19, 2005.  Motion carried unanimously.

05.021
Paula Brewer moved and Betty Abraham-Kirchner seconded to change the number of absences allowed without a valid excuse during a regularly scheduled class period per class each quarter to two (2).  Motion carried unanimously.


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:08 p.m.


Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that the following individuals would be hired for the 2005-2006 school year:  EBD-- Robert Coffman, Math -- Chasten Bear, P.E. -- Brian Walters, Custodian -- Terry Mathis.  Mike Sisk will be the Social Studies Department Chair.  Jason Scott, Wes Blair, and Robert Coffman will be assistant football coaches.  Ken Allen will be the assistant band director.  Demond Thomas will be the ninth grade boys’ basketball coach and Matt Nichol will be the assistant boys’ basketball coach.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for July 20 at  

 4:00 p.m.


The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
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